
Alanna, a trustee and friend of Indian Futures, had the second
edition of her spoken word event, Insights and Interludes, at

Manor Road Gym, Brighton, this month. 
Here Alanna and others read extracts from her work with the

Dene's creative writing group and her book 'Slices of Sky and Sea'.
There were musical interludes to accompany the readings.
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The event was a success. One attendee commented, 'It truly was a
lovely afternoon with brilliant poems.' 

We raised nearly £500. Thank you to all the people who made it
possible, and in particular to Leonard for his very generous

donation towards the Sponsorship Programme.



Futuraula have been planning
and preparing for Sant Jordi

this month. Sant Jordi is a big
festival day in Catalonia in

which the streets are filled with
stalls selling fresh roses and
books to buy for loved ones.

The students will be
fundraising for Indian Futures

by making beautiful rose
cupcakes to sell on a street
market to passersby, along

with items from the tailoring
project and fresh roses. 
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Thanks to money donated by
Henkel Ibérica, we were able to

supply the IT Centres in
Vedanthangal with 4 brand new
laptops for the children to use.
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